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If you have any concerns regarding the safeguarding of children who attend Bishop Perrin CE Primary 
School, these should be reported to the Designated Safeguarding Lead who is Mr Corke. In his absence, 
concerns should be reported to the Deputy Designated Safeguarding Lead who is Miss Macklearn. The 

School’s Safeguarding Governor is Father David Cloake. 

 
Our value this week is Reverence. 

“How blessed is everyone who fears the Lord, who walks in His ways.” Psalm 128v1 
 

Dear Parents,  
On Tuesday we had our Diocesan Advisor, Graham Marriner, visit us to take part in our 
Spring Term Learning Review which focused on our teaching and learning of reading 
across the school. Along with Mr Marriner we also had Mr Nimmo and Mr Storey, two of 
our Governors, take part in the Learning Review along with Miss Macklearn, Mrs Twitcher 
and myself. We were able to look at a range of English Books from all the classes and see 
the variety and coverage of the curriculum. We visited the classes to see the teaching of 
Phonics, Guided Reading and the teaching of Reading. It was incredibly rewarding to see 
how the children are developing and progressing in their learning of reading and the 
confidence they have to be able to speak about their work. We saw some really colourful 
and supportive displays in classrooms and corridors, all promoting the love of reading and 
exploring vocabulary and imagery. There were a few areas identified that we can continue 
to work on and develop and all the feedback will be shared with the Governors. It was also 
incredibly supportive to see how effective the Reading and Homework Diaries are and how 
often children are reading and being supported at home. Thank you all very much for the 
help and support you give your children at home with their reading, as this only enhances 
what we are able to do here in school. I would like to acknowledge all the thought and 
vision that Miss Macklearn has put in to ensuring that the systems we have in place to 
teach reading are embedded, thorough and robust. 
 
Children in Years 1-6 had a great time yesterday during their African Drumming 
Workshops. There was a steady stream of rhythmic beats and chanting come out from the 
Hall and down the corridors and the children had great fun experiencing drumming as a 
group and a team. My thanks go to Mrs Place for organising the workshop and to the 
School Association who have kindly funded it. 
 
The Boys’ Football Team had a frustrating day at the Brentford FC 6-a-side Tournament 
on Monday this week when, despite playing some excellent football, they were unable to 
progress to the next stage of the event. They got off to a flying start, beating Collis (a four 
form entry school) 3-1. They then drew 2-2 with St Stephen’s ( a two form entry school) 
having been 2-0 down and then beat St John the Baptist (two form entry school) 3-0. Alas, 
the next two results, losing 1-0 to St Gregory’s and drawing 1-1 with Fielding, (both 
schools which are not in our Borough) cost us the opportunity to progress. The boys can 
be very proud of their achievements and I would like to thank Mr Ghedia for his help 
coaching the boys and to all the other parents who came to support.   

 
I hope that you’ve managed to book an appointment for your Parent Interview next week. 
This is an important meeting as we are almost half way through the school year now and it 
is an opportunity to provide you with information as to how your child is progressing 
against their end of year targets.  
 
Thank you to the School Association who organised a very successful Infant Film Night 
last Friday. I know that the Juniors are looking forward to their Film Night next week, so 
make sure you get your tickets! 
 
It’s the start of the Six Nations this weekend, so wishing all the Home Nations all the best! 

 
Have a lovely weekend, 

Mr Corke 
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Children will be asked to sign up for their chosen book 
by Friday 7th February, to give plenty of time to read the 
book and prepare for World Book Day. We ask that 
once the children have made their choice and signed 
up, they stick with their decision, to help with group 
organisation and planning for the day. 
 

We’re looking forward to a fun day of book-related 
activities and hearing the children’s thoughts of the 
books they have read.   
 
If you have any questions about this project, please see 
Miss Macklearn. 
 
Book Author 

Guide: 0 – 5 years 

Cat in the Hat Dr Seuss 

Dogger Shirley Hughes 

Lost and Found Oliver Jeffers 

Not Now, Bernard David McKee 

Where the Wild Things Are Maurice Sendak 

Would You Rather? John Burmingham 

Guide: 6 – 8 years 

Asterix the Gaul Rene Goscinny and Albert Uderzo 

A Bear Called Paddington Michael Bond 

The BFG Roald Dahl 

Charlotte’s Web E.B.White 

The Enchanted Wood Enid Blyton 

Pippi Longstocking Astrid Lindgren 

The Worst Witch Jill Murphy 

Winnie the Pooh A.A.Milne 

The Queen’s Nose Dick King-Smith 

Guide: 9 – 11 years 

The Borrowers Mary Norton 

The Hobbit J.R.R. Tolkein 

The Lion, the Witch and 
the Wardrobe  

C.S. Lewis 

Million$ Frank Cottrell Boyce 

Private Peaceful Michael Morpurgo 

Stig of the Dump Clive Kemp 

Skellig (please be aware there 

are some instances of bad 
language used in this text) 

David Almond 

The Wolves of Willoughby 
Chase 

Joan Aitken 

 
YEAR 3 – DT: SANDWICHES 
Next Wednesday, Year 3 will be making the sandwiches 
that they have been designing in their DT lessons. They 
have all designed different sandwich recipes, and they 
have a list of the ingredients they will need stuck into 
their homework diaries. All equipment will be provided 
for the children to prepare the ingredients and make the 
sandwich. They will also have the opportunity to eat 
their sandwich after they have made it. 
 
If you have any queries about this, or if you are able to 
help with making sandwiches in class on Wednesday 
afternoon, please see Miss Macklearn.  Thank you. 
 
 

  

 

Celebration 
ATTENDANCE 
Week beginning 24th January 2020 
CLASS % 
Friendship 97.24 
Endurance 99.67 
Peace 98.67 
Forgiveness 94.83 
Reverence 97.93 
Service 96.67 
Justice 97.78 
Well done to Endurance class for achieving the best  
attendance for this week. 

CELEBRATION WORSHIP 

Those children presented with a certificate for their hard 
work, great improvement or good behaviour this week are: 

Friendship class Elise 
Endurance class  Jacques 
Peace class  Belle 
Forgiveness class  Anna G 
Reverence class  Louis 
Service class  Dylan 
Justice class  Amina 
 
LDBS CIRCLE OF PRAYER 

The school that we will be praying for next week is 
Littleton Church of England School in Shepperton. 
 
WORLD BOOK DAY – THURSDAY 5th MARCH 2020 
Today we are launching our new reading project in 
preparation for celebrating World Book Day. We are 
asking all children to select a book from the list below 
and read it in time for World Book Day on Thursday 5th 
March. The books have been selected from the 
Booktrust ‘100 Best Books’ list, by members of staff who 
will also be reading the books as part of the project.  
 
On World Book Day, each child can come into school 
either dressed as a character from their chosen book, or 
bring in a prop associated with the book (this can be 
something they have made). At some point during the 
day, all the children will go and meet with the member of 
staff who has also read their book, to do some book-
related activities and discuss what they have read with 
other children. They will not know who the member of 
staff will be until the day itself. 
 
To help children to make a decision about which book 
they would like to read, there is a display of all the 
books located outside the Y5 / 6 classroom with 
descriptions of the stories. 
 
We strongly encourage children to choose a book that 
they think they will enjoy reading, one they have not 
read before and one that is not too easy for them (see 
age references as a guide).  
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Y6 PGL  
Please note that the sixth payment of £50 by is due to 
be paid by Friday 7th February 2020.  If you have 
chosen to pay by instalments please make this payment 
online or send it into school by next Friday.  Thank you. 

 
FOOTBALL CLUB CANCELLED  
There will be no Football Club on Tuesday 11th 
February as there is a girls’ and boys’ league fixture 
against St Edmund’s the following day (Wed 12th). 
Those children who have been selected to play in the 
league matches will be notified about their involvement 
via a letter. 

 
UNIFORM CUPBOARD 
Next week the Uniform Cupboard will open on Thursday 
after school, not Wednesday, because of the Parent 
Interviews.   
 
Y4 CLASS ASSEMBLY 
Please note that Year 4 class assembly date has 
changed from the 29th of April to the 28th of April. 
 

 

PLEASE REMEMBER THAT SCHOOL WILL CLOSE 

AT 2.15PM ON TUESDAY 4TH FEBRUARY SO THAT 

PARENT INTERVIEWS CAN BEGIN AT 2.30PM. 

 

SAFER INTERNET DAY-TUESDAY 11TH FEBRUARY 
We will be marking Safer Internet Day on the 11th 
February with all the children taking part in some special 
online safety assemblies followed up with some lessons 
and activities in class. Online safety is a key part of our 
Personal, Social and Health Education (PSHE) and 
Computing curriculums, with all the children being 
taught about staying safe online throughout the school 
year. We would very much value your involvement in 
helping to keep your child safe online by accessing 
some of the resources from the UK Safer Internet 
Centre specifically linked to Safer Internet Day. Please 
click through on the following link to access lots of 
resources you can share with your child/ren: 
https://www.saferinternet.org.uk/safer-internet-
day/safer-internet-day-2020/i-am-parent-or-carer 
 
To highlight how we can sometimes be less cautious 
about our children’s activities when online compared to 
other activities they may do, please click through on the 
following link for an insightful video clip: 
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=-ApfDVJbcS0 
 
 
BRENTFORD FC MINI BEES FOOTBALL 
PROGRAMME AT GUNNERSBURY PARK 
The newly created Mini Bees programme aims to 
provide fun, engaging and technically-focussed football 
sessions. Hosted at the brand new Gunnersbury Park 
Sports Hub, participants will enjoy the excellent facilities 
on offer. These sessions are perfect for Boys and Girls 
aged 3-12 that enjoy playing football. To book or for 
more information, please 
visit: https://www.brentfordfccst.com/mini-bees/ 
 
RICHMOND CHILDREN’S CENTRE 
The Richmond Children’s Centre now has a Facebook 
page where families can access information about the 
sessions / classes that are running.  The page is called 
Achieving for children Richmond Children's 
centres.   
 
Below is a link to the Children's centres programmes  
Richmond Children's Centre Spring programme 2020 
Updated 

 
YEAR 5 VISIT TO GLOBE THEATRE  
Please give permission for your child to attend this trip 
and make payment of £7 by Monday 10th February.   
Payment can be made by cash or cheque made 
payable to Bishop Perrin School or online by visiting  
https://payments.atomwide.com/bishopperrinschool. 
Thank you. 
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